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Cave Sites
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Leann Chloe <agpesleann@gmail.com> Mon, Oct 16, 2023 at 12:09 PM
Bcc: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Ma'am/Sir:

Good day!

The Gaia Exploration Club (GEC) is scouting possible cave sites that are unmapped. This aligns with our project to
produce a cave map of at least 1 kilometer long. For this matter, we would like to know if the area under your jurisdiction

hosts caves that we can explore. The output of this endeavor will be shared with the respective DENR office and LGU.

The GEC is an SEC-registered non-governmental organization devoted to the exploration, study, and conservation of the
environment.

We are hoping for a favorable response. Please feel free to reach out anytime for more information. We'd be happy to
discuss this with you.

Thank you very much!
Para sa kweba,

Leann Chloe P. Agpes



